
 
 

A Level Results 2023 
 
Congratulations to all our students on achieving outstanding A level results 
again this year. 
 
As always the profile of our grades shows a very strong bias towards the upper 
range of grades. 79% of the A Level results were at grade C or better and 71% 
of these grades were either A*, A or B. 
 
There were 220 A* and A grades altogether, including 40 students that achieved 
3 or more grade A* or A passes. Extra special mentions go to Saugat Bohara and 
Saneha Kauser who achieved 4 A* grades. Further congratulations go to 
Abdullah Aziz, Martha Currie, Jenny Hepworth and Laiba Tanveer, who 
achieved an incredible A* grade in their 3 A Level Subjects. 
 
These superb results reflect the hard work and dedication of our students and 
staff, and will enable the students to take their next steps with confidence. The 
outcomes in terms of students being placed at universities and high calibre 
apprenticeships of their choice are exceptionally good this year. 
 

My congratulations and well done to you all. 
 

 
Peter Roberts 
Headteacher 


